
Wallkill Football and Cheer 

 

Hello Wallkill Family! We are very excited to announce that we are 
now offering online registration from our new website!!! We believe 
online registration and a fresh new website is the perfect introduction 
to the 2017 Season. Flag/Tackle Football and Cheer registration will be 
available now until June 7th and payment plan options are also 
available when you register online. The new website will be the place 
to go for all information regarding the league and events, so go take a 
look and come be part of another season of tradition, pride, 
family....We Call That WALLKILL FOOTBALL! 
WE ARE WALLKILL! 

Click below for the new site! 

http://wallkillrangers.com/ 

 


